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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: November 8, 2012 

TO: James R. "Jack" Sweeney, Chair EDCTC 

John R. Knight, Chair, Board of Supervisors 

FROM: Joni Rice: 530.642.5260 or jrice@edctc.org 

RE: Invitation letters for Ribbon Cutting 

Special invitation letters for the Missouri Flat Interchange Phase 1 B Project and US 50 HOV Lanes Phase 2A 
Project have been prepared for your signatures. These letters have been prepared for all California 
Transportation Commission Board members, El Dorado County Transportation Commission Board members, 
Legislators, Caltrans Directors, and a few other high-level people. 

I have included a sample of the final invitation flyer that will be included with each letter. 

We will be sending out invitation flyers to a good number of other people involved in these successful projects. 

Once you have each signed the letters, please ask one of your Assistants to contact me. I will pick them up 
and get them in the mail, hopefully by tomorrow. 

Thank you! 
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You Are Cordially Invited to Attend the 

1Zi66{)n C~ C&~MW~ 
MISSOURI FLAT INTERCHANGE PHASE 1 B PROJECT & U.S. 50 HOV LANES PHASE 2A PROJECT 

Motorists con now enjoy the new improvements on the Missouri Flat Rood Interchange and on U.S. 50 between Missouri Flat Rood and Placerville Drive 
and the addition of 6.2 miles of HOV Lones on U.S. 50 from Boss lake Rood to Cameron Pork Drive! 
Please join representatives of ElDorado County, Coltrons, ElDorado County Transportation Commission, state and local elected ofhciols, and community 
leaders to celebrate the completion of the projects with o ribbon cutting ceremony and media event. 

Tuesday, November 27 at 11 :00 a.m. 

Mother lode Drive Pork and Ride lot (Intersection of Missouri Flat Rood and Mother lode Drive) 
Thank you for your patience and support! We look forward to seeing you there! 

Please RSVP to Joni Rice, jrice@edctc.org 
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